Warm Up With Savoury Soup

While we'd love to see you in person, we understand that sometimes, home is the coziest

place to be, so we want to bring a piece of Stouffville Creek to you! Beat the fall chill with a
bowl of our hearty vegetable soup freshly prepared by our Chef, Steven.

RSVP to secure your soup delivery, and Nalini or Sang will drop it off at your doorstep.
While we are visiting, ask us about our refresher tours. If you book a tour in October, you
will be entered into a draw for a great door prize!

Drop off on Thursday, September 28th.

RSVP to Nalini or Sang at 905-642-2902 by September 27th as quantities are
limited.
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